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New 

Process Evaluation of BPA’s Low Income utility offerings – interviews starting soon  

BPA is conducting a process evaluation of the BPA’s Low Income utility offerings. The goal of 

this evaluation is to understand utility and community action agency experiences with BPA’s 

Low-Income measure offerings and identify opportunities to improve them and expand low-

income activity. 

 

Evergreen Economics and Apex Analytics will be conducting group and individual interviews 

with utilities and community action agencies in July and August. These interviews seek to 

understand how utilities are delivering low-income measures and discuss successful 

approaches and targeting strategies. Please share your challenges with the current BPA 

offerings, and the broader market, along with suggestions for improvement. Group 

interviews will first be conducted with Low-Income Working Group attendees, then all BPA 

utilities and community action agencies will be sampled for individual interviews. 

 

 

 

General 

  

Reminder: Performance Tested Comfort Systems sun setting  

BPA’s Performance Tested Comfort Systems, or PTCS, will be sun setting Sept. 30, 2023, 

coinciding with the end of the current rate period. A formal IM Change Notice announcement 

was posted April 1, 2023...More 

 

 

  

 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/-/media/36E6C3FA2C244B069A6C6E0A9D61B50F.ashx
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/230706-ptcs-sun-setting.pdf

